
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

16
th

 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are very excited to announce that we will be holding a school disco on Thursday 13th 

February. 

 

The times are as follows: 

                                          Nursery, EYFS & KS1 at 5:00pm – 6:30pm 

  KS2 at 6:45pm – 8:15pm 

 

Please note: Nursery children must be accompanied by an adult whilst at the disco. This event is 

free of charge and children in Nursery, EYFS & KS1 will receive a snack whilst at the disco. 

Children in KS2 are welcome to bring some money with them to purchase a snack.. 

 

Children will need to be signed in on arrival and collected by the designated adult only as 

indicated on the permission slip below. 

 

If you have any queries regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

Please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Monday 3
rd

 

February. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Friends Of Grange School 
............................................................................................................................................................

. 

 

School Disco – Thursday 13th February 2020 
 

Name of child: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………… 

 

My child will be collected by: ………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Medical conditions: …………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Emergency contact number: ………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed:-...................................................................................................................Parent / Carer. 

The Grange School 
Staverton Road, Daventry,   
Northamptonshire NN11 4HW 
 
T: 01327 705785 

F: 01327 709729 
 
www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 
 

 


